Standards Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:     May. 3rd, 2022

Homeowners Forum
Two unit owners were in attendance, but no questions were asked by them.

Approval of Minutes
Due to lack of quorum, SC meeting did not take place in April. Hence no minutes from April had to be approved.

Old Business
8 AAIs were received in April. 7 were approved, 1 rejected

New Business
There were no pending AAI’s as of this day, May 3rd, 2022

Team talked about and agreed that we should have an email sent out asking for representatives for Village and Ridge councils

Other Notes:
The next SC meeting will be on June 7th via Zoom

